From: Farnsworth, Karen

To:

Cc: Gray, Molly; Padula, Domenica; Mishaan, Jessica
Subject: 10/18/19 PRA Request re Sleeman

Date: Wednesday, October 23, 2019 1:12:27 PM
Attachments: 2019-10-23 Polen PRA 10-day Ext ltr.pdf

Mr. Polen,

Attached please find our office’s 10-day extension letter. These records are now on
microfilm and will take a considerable amount of time to review as our office does not have
the equipment necessary to view documents on microfilm. We have to go off-site to view
the documents.

If at all possible, if you could provide a list of documents that you are looking for and that
could save time in what documents we actually need to retrieve from the microfilm.

Karen M. Farnsworth

Vermont Attorney General’s Office
Criminal Division Paralegal

109 State Street

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

(802) 828-5512

karen.farnsworth@vernont.gov

PRIVILEGED & CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICTION: This communication may contain information that is privileged,
confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. DO NOT read, copy or disseminate this communication unless
you are the intended addressee. If you are not the intended recipient (or have received this e-mail in eror) please notify the
sender immediately and destroy this e-mail. Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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CHIEF ASST. ATTORNEY GENERAL
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109 STATE STREET

MONTPELIER, VT
05609-1001

October 23, 2019

Jonathan Polen

Re:  Public Records Request

Dear Mr. Polen:

I write in response to your public records act request dated October 18, 2019.
Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 318(2)(5)(B), the Attorney General’s Office will need to
invoke its right to additional time to respond due to the need to search for and
collect the requested records from field facilities and appropriately examine a
voluminous amount of separate and distinct records which are demanded in a single
request.

We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

ALy R 3y

Molly R. Gray
Assistant Attorney General





